
January 10, 1989 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It is a pleasure to inform you that the material you 
described did originate from WSVG-AM in Mount Jackson, 
Virginia. I checked your description against our 
programming log for January 1 and they corresponded 
completely. 

I hope that you continue to operate your DX listening 
post and that you will be able to receive our station 
once again in the future. Best of luck in the New 
Year. Thank you for taking interest in our. station. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Moomaw, Program Director. 

P.O. BOX 425, MT. JACKSON, VA 22842 (703) 477-2937 


